
 

On November 3, 2017, USA&M hosted a delegation of Law Professors from 

Kazakhstan, as well as representatives of a U.S. Department of State, who were 

participating in the State Department’s International Visitor Leadership 

Program.  Rob Litz of USA&M lead the discussion of U.S. laws related to arbitration 

and mediation and how USA&M provides alternative dispute resolution solutions to 

the legal, business and insurance community.  The World Affairs Council of St. Louis 

coordinated the visit with the State Department.  USA&M hosted a similar group of 

judges and lawyers from South and Central America in 2014. 


